
Huron Valley Numismatic Society (HVNS) 

 

General Meeting 

at the Highland Adult Activities Center 

June 12, 2013 

7:00 to 9:00 PM 

 

MINUTES 

 

After a pot luck dinner with family and friends, Chair Jim M. called the 

meeting to order. 

 

I. Mark J. thanked everyone who helped put the dinner together – 

especially Cecilia M. and Darlene S. 

 

II. Jim M.  

 

- Noted that we will have a presentation on numismatic security 

at our August meeting. 

 

- Reminded members that we are co-hosting the Polish American 

Numismatic Society (PANS) on Sunday August 25, 2013 in Troy, 

MI and said he would be recruiting volunteers. 

 

III. Chuck S. called the auction. 

 

IV. Ernie N. gave a presentation on the basics of exhibiting coins at a 

show. 

 

Jim M. adjourned the meeting. 

 

     Submitted by Al R. 


